
 
 
 
 
 

We’re only two weeks into the Christmas term and already we’ve been 

visited by two very special, and very different, groups of people across 

NSAT.  

 

 

Term 2 got off to a flying, 

singing and dancing start 

down at NS82°, as we 

played host to Image 

Musical Theatre, two of 

their wonderful actors and 

their incredible portable 

theatre set that they bring 

with them.  

 

 

They put on the most 

amazing performance of 

The Sword in the Stone 

that got our students (and 

staff) well and truly off their 

chairs. They couldn’t have 

done it without the help of 

a group of our lot though – 

some of our students 

bravely stepped up to play 

knights, jesters and family 

members and they all 

performed magnificently.  

 

We owe a massive thank you to Image Musical Theatre for putting on 

a great show but also to Happy Days Children’s Charity who funded 

the experience and helped us to make our first day back after half-term 

as fun and exciting as possible.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At NS240°, it was a very different group of visitors that came into 

school, however they were equally as exciting. The Avon and Somerset 

Constabulary Early Intervention Team used slightly different methods 

to engage our students – they put our teachers in handcuffs – but the 

three police officers that gave up their time to talk to our young people 

gave four sessions on sexting and 

online safety to all our students. 

They also spoke about what their 

jobs involve and why they do 

them, and they even came out 

for a kick about on the football 

pitch during breaktime.  

 

 

 

 

 

All of our students 

spoke very highly of 

the sessions and can’t 

wait for the next one, 

which is a massive 

testament to the work 

that the officers did 

with them. Thank 

you! 
 

 


